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Harvest Foodbank Collection 28.09.20 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Next Thursday, to celebrate Harvest Festival, we will be collecting for B30 & South 

Birmingham Foodbank. 

 

Harvest Festival celebrates the time of year when crops have been gathered from the field 

and people can reflect and show gratitude for the food that they have. It dates back a 

long time in British history, to when people relied on crops for food and famers would give 

thanks for a good harvest. 

 

As the cost-of-living crisis continues to impact many, more and more families are relying on 

foodbanks each month and as a school we would like to collect for our local foodbank to 

help ensure they are well stocked. 

 

As a school we can provide families in need with vouchers for B30 & South Birmingham 

Foodbank. If you require a voucher, please contact Mrs Young (aka Miss Kelly) or Mrs 

Taylor in confidence. 

 

Our last collection for the foodbank was a huge success! 

 

Please see information regarding what items are currently needed on the back of this 

letter. 

 

Please bring items into school on Thursday 28th September. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Young 

Deputy Head Teacher 



 

 

 

 


